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May 6, 2019 
 

Columbia Drive Closures Begin May 8 

 
DECATUR, Ga. – The DeKalb County Department of Watershed Management (DWM) will close 
two traffic lanes along Columbia Drive to conduct sewer main inspections and repairs. The lane 
closures will occur on Columbia Drive, between McKenzie Drive and South Columbia Place, 
from Wednesday, May 8, to Friday, May 10, between 9 a.m. and 3 p.m. 

 

 
 
Motorists should expect traffic delays and use alternate routes. Traffic safety workers and 
flaggers will be present to assist motorists safely through the construction zone. 
 
For more information, call the DWM Project Information Line at 1-800-986-1108 or email 
projectinfo@dekalbcountyga.gov. 
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